
Minutes of the Paul Revere Village Association Meeting 
 
December 4, 2024 via Skype 
 
Members in attendance- Laurie Guptill, Tassio Martins, Robin Boucher 
 
The meeting was called to order at 6:00pm. 
 
The Board voted 3-0 to accept the resignation of Kristina Jackson as Treasurer. 
 
The Board voted 3-0 to accept the following positions- 
 
Tassio Martins, President 
Robin Boucher, Treasurer 
Laurie Guptilll, Clerk 
 
Laurie will follow up with Hometown Bank to have Kristina taken off of signing privileges and 
add Robin. 
 
The Board discussed the streetlight bills. Some bills are higher than others. Tassio will follow 
up with National Grid. 
 
The presidential election signs have been removed. 
 
The motorcycle at Lexington guest parking has been removed. 
 
10 MHL has painted his front steps. This is a violation of the Master Deed. A letter will be sent 
to return the steps as they were, or be fined. 
 
Winter newsletters have been distributed with the winter parking ban going into effect 
December 1. Christmas tree removal info to come from WinWaste. 
 
The Board reviewed the 2025 insurance proposal. 
 
 
Minutes approved 3-0. 
 
Adjourn 6:32 PM 
 
Next meeting January 8, 2025 
 
 


